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AK Taihia

From: Douglas Percy
Sent: Tuesday, 13 May 2025 2:39 pm
To: AK Taihia; 'Melissa Pearson'
Cc: matthew@starke.co.nz
Subject: RE: Rezoning request for Waitotara Drive - Hearing 15C
Attachments: Walk way.jpg

CAUTION:  This email originated from outside Far North District Council. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Thank you for the map and please find aƩached the map with the proposed walk/cycle way marked on it. 
Starke 289 Waipapa Road and ourselves at number 52 Waitotara Drive are in agreement over this proposal and the 
walkway would commence on Waipapa Road and then run along our property, number 52 to the Sports Ground, 
thereby eliminaƟng the busy State Highway and roundabout – condiƟonal on the Council agreeing to the rezoning 
of the adjoining properƟes.  

Many thanks, 

Douglas Percy 

From: AK Taihia <Alicia-Kate.Taihia@fndc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 13 May 2025 8:21 am 
To: Melissa Pearson <melissa.pearson@slrconsulting.com>; theodorasymes@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: Rezoning request for Waitotara Drive - Hearing 15C 

Mōrena Douglas, 

Please find attached the request map in PDF and PNG format. 

If you need anything further please let me know. 

Ngā mihi, 

AK Taihia
Submissions & Hearings Administrator - District Plan 
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